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Happy holidays! 
 

As this is the last newsletter of this year we would like 

to wish you happy holidays and thank you for the 

great effort during the past year!   

 

Recruitment and study progress 

We are happy to announce that the number of partic-

ipants included in the trial is still growing! To date,   

434 participants were screened and 380 are already 

successfully randomized. As described previously 

both the kidney transplant- and dialysis group merit-

ed attention and we noticed that screening within 

these groups is growing with now 107 patients in the 

dialysis group and 103 in the kidney transplant group. 

Those groups  still need attention, but well done! 

Our next recruitment milestone to reach is 750      en-

rolled participants by end of March 2024. We’re      

certain that we can meet this milestone together! 

Tips and tricks data handling 

As more and more sites completed their first monitor visits 

we’d like to share some overall feedback of the monitors as 

lessons learned: 

• When participants completed screening, but did not 

meet the inclusion criteria and/or met an exclusion cri-

teria, please note that the end of study (EoS) page 

should also be completed in REDCap. 

• Try to check  REDCap monthly to resolve open queries 

or get notifications of REDCap to make sure queries are 

handled on a regular basis. 

• If paper source is used, please ensure that each form 

has the subject randomization number written on the 

form and the initials of the person completing the form. 

• For the Netherlands only — some participants may re-

quire to switch from participating center due to e.g. 

start chronic dialysis or receiving a kidney transplant. 

Please reach out to the central UMCG team 

(renal.lifecycle.trial@umcg.nl) for support.  


